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Recommended Position

The Office of the Labor Commissioner has no position with respect to City Council Bill No. 10-
0455 Community Partnership Agreements. Although Community Partnerships are beneficial, it
is not clear whether such structured arrangements would promote the hiring of more city
residents. There is a possibility that smaller local businesses, which would have hired city
residents, may not be able to bid on certain construction contracts because they can not enter into
community partnership agreements for various business reasons.
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